
 
I must admit, politics is a true turn off.  You all pretend to represent your constituents however 

you play the sly whenever possible.  How many days hast his SB had to receive public input?  

Why are you rushing this through so fast?  Is it possibly to deceive the very people who vote 

you into office?  This system is set up to give people false hope that their voices are being heard 

and that you are their representative.  Shame on the system and shame on you for your actions 

as our “voice”.  This bill is a sham you know it and I know it.  It exists to push a specific agenda 

and has nothing to do with crime rates, or murders or the safety of our children.  It has 

everything to do with taking the power of the people away.  If this bill was designed to keep 

guns off of the streets then the existing system would be utilized to do this.  Our current 

background check system is broken, why not fix what we have instead of chizle away at our 

freedoms little by little until none exist? If you worked for the people you wouldn’t have 

anything to hide and you would ask the public for their opinion.  Why is this not being done?  

Why the secrecy?  Thank you for reading my concerns, if you did.  Please consider my concern 

for the direction you are taking this state/country.   I feel you should present the opportunity 

for public opinion, instead of buying it.    
 


